
Chryston Primary School Parent Council

WE RELY ON YOUR 
CONTINUED SUPPORT

AND GENEROSITY!
THANK YOU VERY MUCH
Our recent ‘Any-Excuse-for-a-Party’
Party in the Bowling Club raised over
£400, and a great time was had by all.
This brings the total raised this year by
the Parent Council to £3,450, which is a
great improvement on last year’s £2,000.
This is partly due to the ever-increasing
school roll, but also down to all the hard
work by everyone in the Parent Council
and school staff, and the great support
that we get from all parents and carers. 

TOYS & GAMES FOR WET PLAY
We’re all delighted to be enjoying a spell
of better weather, and long may it 
continue. However, assuming that it
won’t last forever, we’re looking for any
good conditon toys and games that 
children can play with during wet play.
Please avoid games that take too long,
like Monopoly, or anything that’s too
messy.

TOMBOLA/RAFFLE PRIZES FOR 
THE SUMMER FAYRE
As usual, we’re looking for donations of
unopened gifts for our Tombola and raffle
at the Summer Fayre. Please deliver
these to the school by Thursday 7 June.
Any donations of home-baking on the
day would be welcome too, as it’s always
very popular and we never get enough to
satisfy demand.

PLASTIC BOTTLES
We’re building a greenhouse using 
plastic bottles. We’ve already had loads
handed in, but we still need more. It’s the
large (2 litre) bottles that normally contain
Coke, Irn Bru and similar fizzy drinks –
the straight ones with rounded tops.

For anyone who’d like to help even
more, here’s how to assemble them:
Step 1: Wash and dry three bottles, and
remove the labels. Step 2: Using scissors
or a craft knife, cut the bottom third off
two bottles (most bottles have grooves -
cut at the bottom one). Leave the lid on
one of these bottles. Note - an adult
should do this or supervise. The cut
bottles can be sharp! Step 3: Insert the
lidless cut bottle into the one with the lid,
then insert the third uncut bottle (with no
lid). Step 4: Repeat about 500 times!

PLANT POTS
The children are planting flowers to sell
at the Summer Fayre, so any small pots
you can spare would be very welcome. 

PITCH VISITS - CAN YOU HELP?
We’re still looking for more helpers for
our Tuesday visits to the High School
pitches with P5-7, so if you’re free from
12.10 - 12.55 (even if it’s not every week)
please text 07751 968513 or email 
roynboyd@btinternet.com. 

Thank you!



FUN FOR ALL THE FAMILY!
Chryston Primary School Parent Council
Cordially invites you to join them 
for a morning of ENTERTAINMENT

and HI-JINKS at their ANNUAL

SUMMER
FAYRE
ARTS & CRAFTS, FACE-PAINTING,
POCKET MONEY TOYS, TATTOOS, 
REFRESHMENTS, HOT DOGS, 
FUN AND GAMES & MORE!

FREE ENTRY!
SATURDAY 9 JUNE, 11AM-1PM 
CHRYSTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
In the Year of our Lord Two Thousand & Eighteen


